
APPLICATION UNDER RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT – 2005 

 

 

Subhash.S (Ex-Air Force) 

Gallery 

Poundkadavu 

Valiyaveli-PO 

Trivandrum-695021 

Tele: 2414880 

 

The Information Officer                                                     13.2.2012 

Police Station, Thumba 

Trivandrum 

 

Sir, 

 

 I have the honour to request that my application may please be considered for a 

favorable action. 

 

 I have submitted an application on 9.12.2011 to the Hon. CP Trivandrum 

regarding the intentional public nuisance with loud speakers from the illegal structure on 

the Govt. land with Resurvey No.168/2 near Poundkadavu, which resulted in locking up 

and depositing the key of the illegal structure in Thumba Police Station. 

 

 Now I have received a letter No. 10490/SIC-Gen1/2010 dtd 08.02.2012 from the 

State Information Commission, Kerala in connection with the RTI Appeal-2, as the 

Trivandrum Corporation failed to provide correct information regarding the illegal 

structure on the Govt. land upon my RTI application. 

 

So it is humbly requested that, a document proving that, the key has been 

deposited in Thumba Police Station may please be issued before 22.2.2012 to submit 

before the State Information Commission, Kerala on 22.2.2012 to show the present status 

of the illegal structure. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
 

(Subhash.S)  


